

## NEW ENGLAND ASSOCIATION OF SCHOOLS & COLLEGES, INC. COMMISSION ON PUBLIC SECONDARY SCHOOLS

**Director**JANET D. ALLISON
direct line (781) 541-5418
jallison@neasc.org

Celebrating 125 years 1885-2010
Demanding Excellence, Honoring Difference

Associate Director ANN L. ASHWORTH direct line (781) 541-5441 aashworth@neasc.org

Executive Assistant to the Director DONNA M. SPENCER-WILSON direct line (781) 541-5419 dswilson@neasc.org Associate Director GEORGE H. EDWARDS direct line (781) 541-5435 gedwards@neasc.org

Associate Director EDWARD J. GALLAGHER, III direct line (781) 541-5422 egallagher@neasc,org

January 31, 2012

Natalie K. Cohen Principal Lexington High School 251 Waltham Street Lexington, MA 02421

Dear Ms. Cohen:

This letter acknowledges that Lexington High School in Lexington, MA is accredited by the Commission on Public Schools of New England Association of Schools and Colleges and has been a member school since 1932.

Sincerely,

Janet Allison

Director

Commission on Public Schools

anet D. allin

/dsw